[bookmark: _GoBack]Crossett city council met in special session April 10, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. in the conference room of the Crossett Economic Development Building.
Present:		Mayor McCormick
			Council Members:  Martin, Foster, Rowe, Knight Rodgers and Marshall
			Assistant Clerk/Treasurer Lisa Gulledge, CPA Clark Terrell

Absent: 		City Attorney James Hamilton, Clerk/Treasurer Walthall, 
			
Mayor McCormick announced that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial statements of March 2017.  
Mayor McCormick informed the council that the truck which was being used by the drainage department is in disrepair.  A 2011 Ford truck has been purchased from Adcock’s in the amount of $7,500 to replace the 1999 truck.  
Questions concerning the traffic light at Wal-Mart were raised as well as the light at Millyard Road and Fairview.  
Council requested that a worker’s injury line item be added to each department.  
Mayor informed the council that Georgia-Pacific is donated 2 ATV’s to the city.  One will be used by Sewer Department and the other by Street and Sanitation Department.  Council requested that the street and sanitation use the ATV along the highway to pick up trash.
Council asked for that a working session to planned to discuss the court room facility.
With no other business, the meeting adjourned.
	
	          	
Jesse Walthall, Clerk/Treasurer				Marshall S. McCormick/Mayor


  
